NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

P.O. Box 69

Barrow, Alaska 99723

Phone: 907-852-2611 or 0200

Fax:

907-852-0337 or 2595
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Harry K. Brower, Jr., Mayor
December 15, 2017

Chris Grundman

Operations Manager

Alaska Department of Natural Resources

Division of Oil and Gas — State Pipeline Coordinator’s Section
3651 Penland Parkway

Anchorage, Alaska 99508

RE: Request for Right-of-Way Lease Amendment
ADL 416202
Nuigsut H,S Scrubber

Dear Mr. Grundman:

The North Slope Borough Department of CIPM is proposing to install a natural gas processing
skid on the Alpine Development pad North of Nuigsut. Installation of this skid will increase the
safety of the gas delivered to Nuigsut by removing Hydrogen Sulfide (H,S) from the gas stream.

I would like to provide the accompanying project details while making a formal request to
amend the existing Right-Of-Way Lease for the Nuigsut Natural Gas Pipeline (ADL 416202).

Included are a detailed scope of work and drawings depicting the proposed location of the new
facility and temporary work areas. The proposed skid will be located in Township 11N, Range
5E, Section 5, Umiat Meridian.

As you have requested in recommending pursuit of this Lease Amendment, as the project
progresses the North Slope Borough will provide additional information such as as-built
information, schedules, engineered drawings, etc. as it becomes available.

In addition to this Lease Amendment Request, coordination with ConocoPhillips, Kuukpik
Corporation and the North Slope Borough Planning Department has been on-going and will
continue.
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Please don’t hesitate to contact Ken Green, CIPM Project Administrator working on this project,
with any questions that you may have at 907-646-8274 or at ken.green@north-slope.org.

Sincerely,

Ho '?4/{ B
Harry K. Brower, Jr.
Mayor, North Slope Borough

cc:
Bernadette Adams, CIPM Director
Charlotte Amling, CIPM Program Manager



